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BLDE Association’s S.BArts and K.CFP Science College's
faculty members of Arts discipline organized One-Day Orientation
Frogramme for B.A 1 semester students on Tuesday i.e, 24" June 2019
in Seminar Hall. The objective of the programme was to inform the
students about the genesis of BLD.E Association, College and its
achievements, infrastructure and other facilities available for the

overall development of their personality.,

Prof. 5.5.Patil, Head of the Department of English presented a
bird's eve view of BLDE Association and the college. Dr. 5.].Fawar,
Head of the Dept. of Hindi informed the gathering about the various
Govt./ Philanthropist scholarships available in the institute for the




benefit of students. Prof.Aminsab.Lain faculty member of English
Department briefed about rules and regulations that the students
need to adbere to in the college campus.

Prof. M.G.yankanchi HOD of Social Work And Prof
S B.Rayannavar Asst Prof of Social Work Department, notified to the
students about The Social Work Department and Features of Social
Work Subject.

Presiding over the programme Principal Dr K.G.Pujari,
applauded the efforts of the faculty members in organizing the
programme. Further, he added that the information disseminated
would certainly help the newly inducted students to adjust to the
new Campus.

The faculty members of various departments introduced
themselves to the students. They also welcomed the new students by

way of presenting a rose flower to each one of them. Dr.US5.Pujer,
IQAC Co-ordinator was also present on the occasion.

The programme was started by a Invocation by Swapna
Khakandaki of 5% sem B.A. Smt. Deepa Lagali, faculty Dept. of
Kannada welcomed the gathering and Mr.Hugar, faculty Deptof
Kannada proposed vote of thanks, The programme concluded with
High-Tea.




